Chris O'Brien

From: Betty Bombshell <bombshellbetty@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 12:38 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: NO Rhode Island Boat Tax

To the House Finance Committee,
As a Rhode Island boater, | strongly oppose H6256.

Reinstating a tax on boats will drive boater and Marine related businesses out of Rhode Island. This threatens local jobs.
Please Vote NO, and keep the Ocean business thriving in the Ocean state.
Thank you,

Elizabeth Poli
Coveniry Rhode Island



